
 

Motion to Midlothian Council 

 

Midlothian Council recognises that the Scottish Government have recently launched a recruitment 

drive to attract more junior doctors to live and work in Scotland.  Additionally, recognises that across 

Scotland, funding for territorial health boards will rise by an average of 5.5% next year.  Furthermore, 

acknowledge that the Scottish Government are investing an additional £250m to support the 

integration of health and social care between health boards and councils. 

Request that Midlothian Council continue to work in partnership and note the work carried out for 

local residents, taking a proactive approach and working with our partners in the Scottish Government 

and Lothian National Health Board Lothian.  

 

Proposed 

 

 

Cllr Catherine Johnstone 

 

Seconded 

 

 

Cllr Bob Constable 

 



 

 

 


